
STUDENT BULLETIN 
Thursday, March 5* 1970

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY

If interruptions annoy me, and private cares make me impatient; if 
I shadow the sou3^ about me because I myself am shadowed, then I 
know nothing of Calvary love. — Amy Carmichael

NEXT WEEK'S CHAPEL SCHEDULE
March 9 - A.S.B.

10 - G.R. Carlson Steinberg
11 - Music
12 - W.O.M. Executive Officers
13 - Communion - Dean Rice, Dean Rozell

STUDENT ACCOUNTS
Students, your accounts are due in full by March 6&. Please give your 
immediate attention to this obligation...

!YOUTH ACTION CRUSADE!
This weekend there will be a Youth action Crusade in Shelton, Washington. 
Men, you are desperately needed! Sign up in the Administration Building. 
Friday night will be set aside for a training session. Saturday will be 
a day of witnessing concluded by a rally that night. Also, there will 
be a time of involvement in the Sunday services. We need you and the 
people of Shelton need you to tell them about Jesus!

THE SOPHOMORE CLASS SOCIAL IS ON!
If you have not yet signed up for the sophomore class social to Vancouver
B.C., please do so immediately on one of the signs posted. We will leave 
at 8:00 a.m. so meet in front of the cafeteria. Bring $.75(correct change 
is necessary and imperative). We will be returning to N.C. approximately 
9:00 p.m. It will be great fun!

ATTENTION! APPLIED MUSIC STUDENTS
New practice schedules for Spring Quarter are posted on practice room 
doors. There are quite a few open periods in the SUB, Rooms 4, 5, &6. 
Music majors and minors who find no time available, please contact Miss 
Amundsen.

JUNIORS AND SENIORS!
Those juniors and seniors who plan to go on the snow trip Saturday, meet 
in front of the girls* residence hall Saturday morning ready to leave at 
9:00. We*ll be at Singing Hills until after dinner, and will probably 
start back about 7 :00 p.m. There is plenty of good food, and a wild 
time in the snow. Be sure to sign up with Janet Hartsfield or Vern 
Perterson.

SPRING INTERIM
The cafeteria will be closed from noon on March 21 until Sunday evening, 
March 29* There will be a charge for students remaining in the residence 
halls. It will be SI.50 per night beginning Sunday, March 22, and end­
ing Friday night, March 27.

SOMETHING NEW!
New teaching equipment for children’s workers now in the library: a 
split-35 filmstrip projector, small protable screen, and some accompany­
ing story strips.

LOST!!
A Dake’s Annotated Bible, black, was lost by Tim DeVoe. If you find it, 
please turn it in at the Administration Building.

MISSIONARY INTERNSHIP
The deadline to sign up for missionary internship is Friday, March 6. 

CALIFORNIA BOUND?
Janet Hartsfield needs a ride to California during Easter vacation. 
Contact her at VA 2-9985 or box number A-313*


